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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
22nd September 2023  
                                         
 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

As a Wellbeing Team, supporting the inclusion and needs of pupils at Burwell Village College Primary 

School, we have a ‘School Uniform Bank’.  This has been set up by the generous donations from parents 

of ‘used’ and ‘outgrown’ uniform. 

If you are in need of ‘Pre-loved’ school uniform, we ask for a minimum donation (£1.00) per item (as we 

are a cashless school we will be unable to give change). 

Please contact us via the School Office with your requirements. 

We are in need of the following: 

Boys & Girls – pants 

** Ages needed are from Reception age 4 up to about Year 3 age 7 

Thank you for you co-operation and support 

 

Mrs Saunders & Mrs Hedley-Catley 

Wellbeing Team 

 
 
 


